
American Society for Cybernetics

The Warren McCulloch Award of the American Society for Cybernetics 
is awarded to

Paul Pangaro
for outstanding and profound lifelong contributions to the nurturing of cybernetics.

Ranulph Glanville
President of the American Society for Cybernetics

2014/08/08

Paul Pangaro has been, for his working life,
a cybernetician in consulting and business. 

There are few who have managed this,
but Pangaro has, using business opportunities

to develop both his understanding of his professor
Gordon Pask’s Conversation Theory in real world applications
and his own extensions, such as his interactive whitespace.

He has taught design from a cybernetic standpoint 
and has supported the ASC in many ways, 

most recently as Chair of Trustees. 

His studies in theatre are paraded for our benefit 
in wonderful, cybernetic performances.


